
 
 
The KVPOA Social Committee invites you to celebrate the 2025 opening of the 
pool on Saturday, May 24 from 11am to 2pm. Make a splash by bringing your 
favorite picnic food to share. And don’t forget BYOB. The Ping Pong table will 
be up and ready for some competition and other games will be teed up as 
well. We will conduct a raffle for KVPOA swag, such as hats, stickers, and 
water bottles, plus a one (1) hour handyman service. Tickets cost $5 each or 5 
for $20, so please bring cash to participate. Plus, if you want to raffle off a 
culinary item or fun pool toy, please bring it to support the committee’s future 
events.  
 
Remember that no glass is allowed in the pool area. And don’t forget your 
access key for entry.  
 
Please RSVP by clicking on this link: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF3GsEa9E2dlWCl_FIo71OiKs
NEFq_IqKyN_fNXNcT5E355w/viewform 
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